
   

Buyer/Donor Information 

Dear Buyers and Donors, 

We would like to first thank you for supporting the youth of Burnet County through the Burnet County 

4-H and FFA Livestock Association. The Burnet County 4-H and FFA Livestock Association strive to better 

the lives for the youth of Burnet County through our efforts in the Annual Burnet County Livestock 

Show. We feel there are tremendous benefits from being involved in the livestock industry for youth 

and understand the importance of agriculture in our world. We also realize nothing that we do could be 

accomplished without the generous donations from people and companies like you.  

The Burnet County Livestock Show allows youth from the county to come and exhibit their livestock and 

ag mechanics projects with the opportunity to be in a premium sale. We are proud to be able to let 

100% of livestock exhibitors go through the sale ring. The money these youth receive goes to fund 

anything from future projects to college tuition.  

Recently, we have come across some questions regarding the Livestock Association and how to get 

involved/donate so below is some information that should help clear up most questions. 

The Burnet County 4-H and FFA Livestock Association is a 501 (c ) 3 organization. (EIN # 74-2073867). If 

you would like to donate checks can be made out to Burnet County 4-H and FFA Livestock Association. 

We hope this can help you answer any questions you may have but if not we can be reached at 

bclivestockshow@gmail.com . 

 

Burnet County 4-H and FFA Livestock Association 
P.O. Box  1074 
Burnet, TX 78611 
Website: burnetcountylivestockshow.com 
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